
Development Contributions Policy
Effective from 9 June 2021

It is Council’s policy not to charge Development Contributions (Local Government Act) or Financial Contributions (Resource Management Act). Council may, on 
an individual basis, contract with developers to recover some addtional costs.

Reference number:  A5098414

Effective date:  9 June 2021

Review period: This Policy will be reviewed every six (6) years, unless earlier review is required due to legislative changes, or is warranted  
                                     by another reason requested by Council.

Supersedes:  Development and Financial Contributions Policy 2015

Next Review Date:  June 2027

Associated Documents/References:  Nil

Policy Owner: GM - Finance and Assurance, Invercargill City Council


